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Under the USDA child nutrition reauthorization, "The Healthy, Hunger Free 
Kids Act" was signed into law in December 2010. Under that law, school 
food authorities will be required to offer milk consistent with the 2005 
Dietary Guidelines. This means that milk offered will be limited to 1% 
unflavored milk or nonfat flavored or unflavored milk.  

Currently, under the Texas Public School Nutrition Policy (TPSNP), schools 
can offer 2%, 1%, or skim milk. The new law will supersede the TPSNP 
rule.  At the present time our only available option is 1% white milk.  No 
flavored milk will be offered at Farwell ISD beginning immediately. 

This new requirement will be effective for the 2011 program year.  

 


